
INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOOL 

Date: 20/09/23 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar 

nternatio, 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHO0L, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION - 2023- 24 

As per the guidelines issued by the DIOS OFFCE, this is to inform you that the 
school will remain closed for all the students from 21" September 2023 
(Thursday) till 23rd September 2023 (Saturday) due to UP International Trade 
Expo. The exam scheduled on 22 September will be held on 25h September. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in accommodating this change. 
Regards 

Principalr No 

Circular No: JPIS/23/132 

Ms. Ruby Chandel 
(principal@jpinternational.co.in) 
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